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SENIORS’ COLLEGE ASSOCIATION OF NOVA SCOTIA

PUBLIC LECTURE
November 23, 2017 (Thursday)

1:30 – 3:30 pm (doors open at 1:00 pm)
Captain William Spry Community Centre, 16 Sussex St., Halifax

In Canada, access to marine resources and ocean spaces is a significant 
issue for many coastal and Indigenous communities due to intensifying 
activity and competition in the marine environment. The general trend 
of loss of access has implications for these communities, and for 
Canadian society.​

MEGAN BAILEY is a Canada Research Chair in Integrated 
Ocean and Coastal Governance at Dalhousie’s Marine Affairs 
Program.  Her work recognizes the need for collaboration 
among multiple groups including governments, NGO’s and 
industry in the sustainable management of the global 
seafood supply chain. She most recently helped establish an 
interdisciplinary program to create a sustainable 
transboundary tuna fishery in the Western and Central 
Pacific. She also works in the area of food security and 
fisheries and market-based conservation. 

NOTE:  Seating is limited to 100 people – on a first-come, first-admitted 
basis.  Lectures are open to all.  Registration is not required.  Goodwill 
donations are gratefully accepted.  Suggested donation: $5.  Donation boxes 
will be available.  Proceeds will be used to support future SCANS activities.  
Please avoid wearing scents if possible – some people have allergies.

CANCELLATIONS: Will be posted on the SCANS website: theSCANS.org

Megan has authored numerous articles and book chapters and this year 
published her first edited book "Food Secure Futures: Multidisciplinary 
Solutions". She currently serves on the Scientific and Technical Advisory 
Committee for the International Pole and Line Foundation, on the Board of 
Directors for the Ecology Action Centre, and on the Communications 
Committee for the Fishermen and Scientists Research Society.
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